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THE SPOT PARENTS AND DANCERS

Happy January and welcome to 2025! We hope you all
enjoyed your time off and your holiday!We look forward to a

incredible month of dance!
 

Happy New Year!

R E C R E A T I O N A L

JANUARY 



January 6th Classes Resume 
January 10th-Feb 7 Five Week Sessions

January 20th- No classes MLK Day 
May 17th Spring Recital at NNU 

Important Dates:

Thank you to everyone who donated to our Angel Tree! Gifts were
dropped off to St. Lukes Children’s Hospital! 

Thank you to all the support we had at our Winter Recital. We are
so proud of all our dancers!

Recreational Classes have availability and can be added to your
dancers schedule for a multi class discount .

Remember, recreational costumes will be used for our Spring
Recital as well. 



Five
Week

Sessions 

Sign up on our website 
@thespotdance.com




